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EOA CIRCULAR 24 

 
ILLEGAL DUMPING OF HOUSEHOLD AND GARDEN REFUSE 

 

 
Dear Homeowners and Residents                        06 September 2022 
 
We have noticed that residents are dumping household and garden refuse on the 
estate. Estate Management is trying their best to keep the Estate clean, but without the 
co-operation of the residents, this will not be possible. 
 
Should you have garden refuse that you need to be removed, please notify Cecilia on 
WhatsApp or sms at 0811439966 or via email at elisenheim1@eonproperty.com. Your 
garden refuse will be removed at no cost! 
 
Each erf on the Estate pays a basic charge for refuse removal, which also includes the 
provision of a 200L refuse wheely bin, supplied by the City of Windhoek. 
 
 Should you not have a wheely bin, please call the COW Solid Waste Department 
at (061) 2903110. They will deliver a bin at no cost to you.  
 
Should you have any excess household refuse, please use the green cage at the 
container yard where the old management offices used to be. BUT PLEASE ONLY 
USE THIS AS A LAST RESORT!  
 
PLEASE DO NOT DUMP ANY REFUSE ANYWHERE ON THE ESTATE EXCEPT BY 
USING THE SYSTEMS DESIGNED TO DEAL WITH REFUSE. 
 
Should you have any enquiries, please do not hesitate to contact us. 
 
Kind regards, 
ELISENHEIM MANAGEMENT 
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